
 

Royal Hobart Hospital  

Change Proposal Wards 6A and 9A 
 

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) wishes to advise 

members that it has received notification of a change proposal pertaining to Wards 6A and 9A 

concerning the provision of Assistants in Nursing (AIN’s) in the capacity of Patient Supervision 
Officers (PSO’s).  It is the ANMF’s understanding that this document has been circulated to staff 

working within these units.  As such the ANMF will be providing a written response to the change 

proposal by close of business Friday 3 May 2019.  

If members wish to contribute any questions/queries/concerns regarding this matter to be 

incorporated into this written response please email them as a matter of urgency to 

james.king@anmftas.org.au.   

If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact our Member Support Team on (03) 

6223 6777. Alternatively, email membersupport@anmftas.org.au 

 

Authorised by Andrew Brakey, Executive Director 

29 April 2019 
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